
 
 

SEND Coffee Morning 

with  

 

Parents and carers of pupils with Special Educational Needs 

and Disabilities (SEND) are invited to attend the postponed 

spring term coffee morning on Tuesday 3rd May. 

 

Numicon Training 

Following on from the responses to the recent SEND survey, we are 

excited to announce that Mrs Barber will be sharing her expertise on 

Numicon, a multi-sensory maths resource, which is currently used 

across the school.  Come along and learn how to use this resource to 

support your child with maths at home. 

The Numicon session will last approximately 40 minutes, allowing time 

for questions and for you to have a play with the resources yourself.  

There will then be an opportunity to meet the newest members of the 

Inclusion Team, followed by tea and coffee and time to get to know 

other parents.  
 

Tuesday 3rd May 

9.00 – 10.30am 

KS1 Hall 

 


